



A weekly publication

April 16, 2023

Editor Joan Larson, #196, 541-817-7983 joanlarson14@gmail.com Input for this newsletter is welcome by Friday a.m. each week sent to the editor

THIS WEEK'S CALENDAR REMINDERS

Sunday April 16th - 2 p.m. - **Chair Volleyball** - Big Room - Join in the fun, just show up

Thursday, April 20th - 9 a.m. - **Open Board Meeting** - Watch & hear our Board at work! - Big Room

Friday, April 21st - 3 p.m. - **Social Hour w/Speaker** - Dining Room - share snacks

Saturday, April 22nd - 9 a.m. - **Coffee & Donuts** - Dining Room - Share happy discussions.

Saturday, April 22nd - 10:30 a.m. - **Whisk Masters Cooking Group** - Dining Room, come join them.

(Keep track of regularly scheduled weekly activities on the monthly Team-up calendar)

🙀 🙀 April Sunshine Person is Trish Hall - Lot #177 - (458)-209-4216 뵺

EASTER BRUNCH ENJOYED BY MANY





82 Timber Valley folks enjoyed the Easter Brunch last Sunday. They were able to order what they wanted and it was delivered to them by happy "rabbit eared" wait persons. Proceeds of the event were earned by the Timber Valley Garden group to help with the

opening of the garden soon. Thanks to all who came and those who bought 50/50 tickets. The Prohaskas were the lucky winners

ARE YOU SIGNED UP TO RECEIVE EMERGENCY MESSAGES?

This is extremely important and we wish for all Timber Valley residents to be able to receive messages that could save them from inconvenience and possible harm. There are plenty of people who will be happy to help you set it up, including the office. Our Timber Valley Web site has complete directions near the top of the Members Only page Look for "Rained Out," which is merely the name of the service we are subscribed to for our messaging. A list of those who are signed up is not kept by anyone, but we do know the number of individuals who are signed up and that number is far less than members in the park. This is perfectly safe and very important. Lets make it 100%.

ELECTION OF NEW OFFICERS COMING UP

Consider answering this call and get busy writing your resume. This is a great opportunity to serve your park. It is a 3 year commitment, but as you know you may still travel and connect for meetings via ZOOM or some other form of telecommunication. Resumes with picture of the candidate will be due in the office by 5 p.m. May 5th. You can do this!



COMMITTEE MEETINGS THIS WEEK



THIS WEEK'S SOCIAL HOUR

You will find this week's social hour worthy of your attendance (as they all are.). Wayne Elsworth who works at Adapt and manages Umpqua Heart, which cares for the homeless, will be telling us all about Hastings Village, which you probably know is the well run homeless area here in Sutherlin. Try not to miss it

BUNCO IS BACK!

By Judi Pambrun, #73

Wednesday April 12 was the first of, hopefully, many more fun Bunco games. 12 TV Members attended and all had a great time. There were snacks at half time and many \$ prizes. Thanks to all those who helped set up and break down after the game. There is no experience necessary, so if you want to have lots of fun next month, just join us on the 2nd Wednesday of May. Time & date will be posted a week before the game. Would love to see many more of you all there!

